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           22nd November 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will know, we are facing an increasing number of Covid cases in school. When cases rise above a certain level, 
we move to our contingency risk assessment which is designed to reduce transmission. Hopefully the increase will be 
short-lived but we rely on you to wear masks, test regularly, and look for signs of illness in your children. 
 
The tighter restrictions in school mean that we have to change some of our plans for Christmas productions. 
 
Changes so far: 
 
The Year 5 performance will now be on Wednesday 15th December only. 
The Year 6 performance will now be on Thursday 16th December only. 
The mixed Year 5/6 performance is cancelled. 
 
If your child has been allocated a solo part, please do not worry as we will adapt the programme so that solos remain. 
 
We may have to make further changes to performances across the school such as reducing the number of tickets to just 
one per child. This will depend on Covid trends nearer the time. We are doing everything in our power to make sure that 
the performances can go ahead and whilst we know that any changes may cause disappointment, we ask for your 
support. 
 
 
Bernadette Galloway 
Head of School 
 


